

Willie from Philly Scholarship

William "Willy from Philly" Clegg was the Mid-Atlantic Clown Association Education Director for many years and was a strong advocate for clown education. He aspired to foster growth in other clowns and always had kind words and something new to show the clowns in the organization. He had a loving and giving spirit.

He was always the official greeter at every function. At conventions, you would find him roaming the halls introducing himself to all the new clowns and joking with those he knew. Knowing Willie was a gift that we were lucky to share.

Willie's motto was "I love being a clown" and he surely did. At the 2007 convention, he was "in clown" every day, caring and sharing his wonderful warmth with anyone willing to partake of his presence. Willie loved being a clown and he truly had the heart of a clown. It was who he was and he was proud to share his gifts with us.

The MACA Board wanted a special way to preserve Willie's memory and pass on his passion and sharing. The board decided to create the Willie from Philly Scholarship Fund. Willie was all about growth and learning. We feel this is an excellent way to carry on his memory.

The Scholarship is available to first time MACA attendees who are new clowns wishing to enhance their clown education.

The form MUST be completed and mailed to the scholarship committee at least two weeks before the convention. Your registration must be paid.

The scholarship winner may have to go through an interview process—format to be determined before the end of the convention. pat stevenson@verizon.net

Mid-Atlantic Clown Association Willie from Philly Scholarship Application



Your full name, clown name, address and contact phone number.	
2. How long have you been a clown?	
3. What kind of clowning do you do? (hospital clown, caring clown, party clown, etc	>)
4. What is your favorite thing about clowning?	
5. How are you hoping to expand your clown experience?	
6. Are there any special skills you would like to learn?	
7 D	
7. Do you belong to an Alley? Which one?	
8. Do you have a mentor?	
9. Do you belong to any other clown organizations?	
10 . Are you a MACA member? Please enter your number.	

Please submit your completed application to the MACA Scholarship Committee at least two weeks before the convention be eligible for the scholarship. You must have submitted your registration and fee for the full convention. pat_stevenson@verizon.net

Also, membership in the Mid-Atlantic Clown Association is a requirement and will be

Also, membership in the Mid-Atlantic Clown Association is a requirement and will be confirmed before the scholarship is awarded.